
 

5/16/19  
TRANSPLANT 
AND DONATION 
 

Pulmonary Fibrosis Support Group 
Transplant is a small word with big implications. Roughly 2,000 
people a year receive a lung transplant and of those 2,000 people 
around half have pulmonary fibrosis. Medically and/or personally 
transplant is not an option for everyone, but it is the only advanced 
therapy for end stage fibrosis.  

So, this month let’s talk transplant.  

We will have Craig Tucker from New England Donor Services with 
us to talk about what donation means and the relationship with 
organ donation that transplant recipient’s experience. We are also 
lucky to have Don Callen attending to provide insight on the 
recipient experience.   

Please join us on May 16th (Thursday) from 1:30PM-3:00PM 
at the Brown/University Medicine building in East 
Providence.  Patients and caregivers welcome!  

Light refreshments provided. 

Please RSVP via email by 5/10/19 (RSVP NOT required just helpful to plan 
refreshments) 

 rihpulmonaryfibrosis@lifespan.org 

        

Hosted by the Brown Medicine and Rhode Island Hospital Interstitial Lung 
Disease Program, a member of the Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation Care 
Center Network. Supported by the Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation. 
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